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Spring Parent Teacher Conference Times

at Townline Elementary
NEXT WEEK!!


Monday, Mar. 31
4:00 – 8:30 PM

 Tuesday, Apr. 1
  1:00 – 8:30 PM
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are half days, 12:03 dismissal.  There is NO ARCH next week due to Parent/Teacher Conferences and half days.
Students will be bringing home their Progress Reports today. Please take some time to praise your child(ren) for their academic improvements and social emotional growth. The parent MEAP reports have arrived from the Michigan Dept. of Education and will be shared with parents of grades 3-4-5 students at your conference. Summer School (June 16-July 31) recommendations and registration forms will also be distributed at conferences for identified students. Parents, please take five minutes to go into our computer lab in the library to complete a short five-minute Parent Survey, or fill out a paper copy and return to your child’s teacher.  We value your input! Teachers and staff are looking forward to meeting with you!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Friberg, Principal
Townline P/T Conferences

The following special area teachers will be at Townline for Parent Teacher Conferences on:

Ms. Hondorp (Art)

Tuesday, 1:00-4:00

Mr. Vales (Art)


Tuesday, 2:30-4:00

Mrs. Drayton (Speech)

Monday, 4:00-8:30 
Ms. Stilson (PE)


Tuesday, 2:30 - 8:30
Ms. Allaire (Counselor)

Tuesday, 6:00-8:30
Upcoming Dates to Remember….

Mon., Mar. 31
Full day of school; NO ARCH

P/T Conferences 4:00-8:30 PM

Tues., Apr. 1
Half day, 12:03 dis. NO ARCH

P/T Conferences 1:00-8:30 PM

Wed., Apr. 2 &
Half day, 12:03 dismissal

Thurs., Apr. 3
NO ARCH
Fri., Apr. 4 -
Spring Break

Fri., Apr.11
NO SCHOOL

Mon., Apr. 14
Classes resume, normal schedule
Tues., Apr. 15
Spring Title Night -Cyber Safety Information Night for Parents @ EKHS; NO ARCH, see below
Apr. 18-May 6
Cherry Street Hygienists @ TL
Thurs., Apr. 24
Half day, 12:03 dismissal

Mon., May 26
Memorial Day-No School
Fri., June 6
Last day of school, half day


12:03 dismissal
There will be NO ARCH the week of March 31, 2014 due to Parent/Teacher Conferences and half days.  The program will resume when we return from Spring Break on Monday, April 14.
Cyber Safety Night for Parents!

East Kentwood High School

Tuesday, April 15, 2014

6:30-7:30 PM

FREE Pizza served 5:30-6:30 PM

RSVP sign ups for student’s activities, bussing, childcare and pizza are due by April 3rd!

There is NO ARCH on 4/15 due to this event. 

Kindergarten Registration for Fall of 2014
Thursday, April 17, 2014
7:00 PM @

Townline Elementary School

· All day, every day kindergarten program

· Part-time kindergarten and Young 5 options

· Safe, secure and nurturing classrooms

· Experienced, loving and dedicated teachers

· Child must be 5 years old on or before 


Oct. 1, 2014, to qualify for registration

· Kindergarten waiver forms are available at Townline’s office
The members of IMPACT want to thank everyone who helped make the “Snack Shack” a huge success!  In order to send a cow to Uganda, each KPS elementary school set a goal to raise $150.  At Townline, we exceeded our goal and earned $171.00!  Your contributions will make a significant “impact” on several individuals in Africa.
On the first Tuesday of the month from April to July, Streams of Hope will be offering a free cooking class to all food pantry clients.  Using food items available in the food pantry, the instructor will prepare a recipe that is simple and healthy. Participants will observe and assist in the preparation and then receive the ingredients needed to do it at home.  This class is being made available to us at no cost through a government Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) nutritional grant.
Congratulations to our 42 students who had perfect attendance during our third marking period!  Tessa B’s name was chosen to win the stuffed tiger!
Townline Parent Input forms are available for parents of students in K-4 who would like to have input about their child’s teacher placement for the 2014-2015 school year.  You may pick up a form from your child’s current teacher at conferences next week or the office. Forms are due back no later than Friday, May 2nd.
Character Trait for April
Self Control / Protecting the Environment
Encourage your child to earn a flower on the Townline Tiger Trait Train!
Counselor’s Corner:
Save, Spend, Share

Learning the value of money at an early age helps kids learn to be responsible and mindful so they become financially secure and independent in their future!  A fun way to practice this is to create a Saving, Spending, Sharing bank at home!

Each family member could have a set or one for the family…you decide what works for you!

· Choose three (3) recyclable plastic containers with tops (peanut butter, cottage cheese, etc.)

· Decorate using paper, foam pieces, buttons, etc.

· Write the word “Save” on one container, “Spend” on the second, and “Share” on the third container.

· Discuss the importance of each concept and develop goals for each container.

Saving is for things that require patience and delayed gratification (outings, gaming systems, DVD’s, vacations, special shoes or clothes, etc.)  This helps kids understand that it takes planning and sacrifice to save up for things we want.

Spending is for things that are purchased on a weekly (or so) basis (books, snacks, groceries, school supplies, etc.)  This helps kids understand how costly daily life can be and the importance of making choices with our money.
Sharing is for giving to others who are less fortunate than we are (gift card to Meijer or a restaurant for a family member or friend, etc.)  This helps kids develop compassion and experience the joy it brings to oneself and others to assist someone in need.
Feeling Good Mileage Club

FGMC will begin after Spring Break.  Parent Volunteers are needed to punch Mileage Club cards during afternoon recess on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays (2:15 – 2:35).  Contact Ms. Stilson, PE teacher, or the office if interested.  You must have an approved Parent Volunteer form on file at school to participate in this event.













